OFFICE OF THE DEAN, STUDENTS’ WELFARE
VEER SURENDR ASAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, BURLA

No. VSSUT/DSW/ 1486 /2020, Dtd.07.03.2020

NOTICE

- HAPPY HOLI -

This is for the information of all the students of VSSUT, Burla that HOLI shall be
celebrated on 10.03.2020 (Tuesday) by the students within the campus of their Hall of
Residences only. They are instructed not to go to other Halls of Residence during HOLI.
All the students of VSSUT are advised not to go the Power Channel, Mahanandi River,

Spillways, Syphon and the Reservoir to avoid causalities.
This may be treated as MOST IMPORTANT and any one found violating above
instructions, DISCIPLINARY action as deemed fit will be taken.

Sd/-
Dean, Students’ Welfare



